for the DC 3/19/75 11 1017

To the PC or PB

According to a note by Jack to wilt Alvin 2/25, Barry "will be the one responsible for the conjunctural report and initiating further discussion in the Political Committee on this." Nothing was said about this in the 2/25 PC meeting when I asked about the schedule of discussion for the plenum.

It seems to me that there may be a greater diversity of opinion about the report on immediate perspectives in the PC and at the plenum than on other points on the agenda, and that a preliminary report on this should be presented to the PC before the resolutions on other matters are completed, rather than postpone it until the last week before the plenum. A preliminary report on this would jog the thinking of PC members at least as much as the circulation of Milt's letter and might produce suggestions from PC members that would be helpful in the preparation of the final report.

Ceorge Breitman